
Don’t listen to rumors. Get the facts!

A
s bargaining for a new labor
contract continues, our
members in the stores are 
interested in getting accurate

and up-to-date information about our
progress. 
Sometimes, however, you may hear

rumors about the course of these 
negotiations that have no basis in fact.
This can be a big problem, especially
in this age of social media, because
false information can spread rapidly
and cause confusion and division
within our ranks.
To get the facts, please read these

dispatches and follow updates on our

union website, ufcw99.com, or the
UFCW99 phone app. You can also
subscribe to text notifications by 
texting NEGOTIATE99 to 83071.
Of course, if you have any questions

about contract negotiations, your
Local 99 union representative will be
happy to answer them for you.
Please disregard anything you hear

about negotiations that don’t come from
reliable union sources. Avoid rumors
and never spread them. And always 
remember to stand strong with your
union!JIM MCLAUGHLIN,

PRESIDENT, UFCW LOCAL 99 
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